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19.04.24 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 Half Termly Curriculum Information Letter – Summer Term 1 2024 
 
Maths 
Please continue to support your child in learning their times tables (2x, 5x and 10x) and particularly in 
recognising the related division facts. Continue to encourage your child to regularly practise these 
multiplication and division facts at home by logging onto TTRockStars. Visit the link below for access to 
the TTRockstars login page: 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school 
 
Towards the end of this half-term, we will move onto learning about time. Please support your child to 
practise telling the time, using an analogue clock, to the nearest 5 minutes (for example, 10 minutes 
past 4 or 20 minutes to 6).  
 
 
Reading 
Your child will continue to bring home two reading books each week. We are very keen for you to read 
to your child every day at home as well as listening to them read to you. It is important that book bags, 
reading books and reading diaries are in school every day. Please ensure your child’s reading (whether 
they’re reading a book from home, school or a library) is recorded in their reading diaries with a short 
comment and the date/day. Reading diaries will continue to be checked on a Friday and we will be 
counting how many children have been able to record at least five home reads in a week.  
 
As we move into the final term of Year 2, we will be encouraging the children to build their stamina for 
reading so that they are able to read and enjoy texts of increasing length. 
 
 
PE  
PE is on Thursdays and Fridays. Please continue to send your child to school in PE appropriate 
clothes for their indoor lesson on Thursdays. Children will need a named PE kit in school, which they 
can change into for Friday’s outdoor lesson. Children will need trainers for Friday’s outdoor PE so 
children may either have trainers in their PE kit or wear trainers to school. Long hair must be tied back 
for PE and children are not permitted to wear earrings. If children are wearing earrings and are unable 
to remove them themselves, they will be unable to participate in the PE lesson.  
 
 
General information 

- Children will continue to be provided with a piece of fruit every day. Please feel free to send in 
another piece if you would like.  

- Please ensure water bottles are in school daily.  

- If we have sunny days, please do remember sun hats. Sun cream should be applied before school 
or your child should be able to apply their own cream if sending sun cream in. Any bottles of sun 
cream should be clearly named.  

- Please remember to let us know if someone different is collecting your child at home time. 
 
 
Thank you for your interest and support.   
Yours sincerely 
Miss Aurelio and Miss Pearson  
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